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ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

CONCERNING A NEW INVESTMENT 

 

 

In compliance with its obligation to provide notification of extraordinary events as set out in Section 55 

of Act CXX of 2001 on the Capital Market, and Section 1.24 of Annex 4 of Decree No. 24/2008 (VIII. 

15.) of the Minister of Finance, ALTEO Energiaszolgáltató Nyilvánosan Működő 

Részvénytársaság (registered office: H-1033 Budapest, Kórház utca 6-12; company registration 

number: Cg.01-10-045985; hereinafter: “Company” or “ALTEO”) hereby provides the following 

information: 

 

Today, ALTEO exercised its purchase right under the contract concluded between itself and Callis 

Befektetési Zártkörűen Működő Részvénytársaság (registered office: H-1124 Budapest, Csörsz u. 45; 

company registration number: Cg. 01-10-045966), thus concurrently the sale and purchase agreement 

for the business quota representing 100% of the issued capital of Aerope Holding Korlátolt 

Felelősségű Társaság (registered office: H-1124 Budapest, Csörsz utca 45; company registration 

number: Cg. 01-09-394425; hereinafter: “Company”) of HUF 3,000,000 entered into force as at today. 

As a result, ALTEO has today acquired ownership of the Company. 

 

The Company is currently a project company that owns a solar farm project with a total of 19.95 MW 

of grid connections in the early licensing phase. By way of the acquisition, ALTEO intends to further 

expand its portfolio of renewable energy power plants. 

 

The acquisition is fully in line with the Company’s strategy, updated at the beginning of 2022, which 

sets the objective of further increasing renewable capacities. 

 

 

Budapest, December 12, 2024 

 

ALTEO Nyrt. 

 

 
 

Disclaimer: All information contained within this article is for information purposes only, and 

shall not be considered an official translation of the official communication referred to herein. 

This document does not include the integral wording of the official communication referred to 

herein, the original Hungarian language version of it remains to be the solely legally binding 

material in the subject matter. For further information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 


